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20691 Williams Highway  

Williams, OR  97544    
541-846-7224 

School Hours:  7:40am-1:55pm     
www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

 

A Look Ahead to December 

Dec 19th - Christmas Holiday  
 Program  7pm 
Dec 24th - Jan 4th Holiday Break-                   
 No School 

 

Pioneer Pride Day-wear red and black 

District-Wide Late Start-School 
Starts    1hour late-8:40am L 

L 

Our School, Our Family, Our Community 



 

Thanks to all the support from our Heroes, volunteers, family, friends, and 
community members for supporting our annual Jog-a-thon.  Our students ran a grand 
total of 1,957 laps...that makes 245 miles in all!  Please continue to send donation 
and pledge money to the office.  All pledges and donations are due on Wednesday, 

November 7th in order to qualify for the grand prizes.  The Jog-a-thon Grand Prize 
Awards Assembly will be on Friday, November 9, 2018 @ 10am.  Come Join in the 

Celebration! 

Important School Information 

 
Transportation Changes: 
If you child will be going home with another student or you need to make a bus change, we need a note from you.  Notes must 
include student’s full name, (first & last), date, and parent’s signature. Please make sure all transportation notes are sent to the 
office. If you need to call to change your child’s transportation plans for the day, the calls from parents only need to be made prior 
to 1:00 PM. 

Student Medication:                                                                        

If your child needs to take medication at school it is a State Law that all medicine to be taken at school is to be brought to school 
by an adult in the original container and kept in the office.  A “Request for giving Medication Form” must be filled out by the 
parent along with the medication.  Cough drops are included as a medication and must be in the original container. 

Conference Days:                                                                                

Parent teacher conferences are coming up. They are scheduled for Monday, November 19th from 1:30pm-7:30pm and Tuesday, 
November 20,  from 11:30am-7:30pm.  Information will be coming home with your child for a date and time that works best for you.  
Picture Retakes                                                                                                                   

If you would like your child to re-take their school picture or they were not at school on picture day, Life Touch Photography will be 
here again on Monday, November 5.  If you paid for pictures and want to have them retaken please send the old picture envelope 
with your student on retake day. 

School Volunteers:                                                                           

If you are interested in becoming a school volunteer and attending field trips, please visit our website and fill out a volunteer 
application at www.threerivers.k12.or.us.  Click on the link for the online Volunteer Application.  Once a back ground is complete 
and approved through the district, you will be contacted by email. 

School safety:                                                                                

Please support our safety efforts by always using the front entrance when visiting the school, volunteering, or dropping of your 
student.  Visitors and volunteers must sign in at the front office and wear a visitors badge while on campus.  Thank you for 
cooperating with our efforts in keeping your students safe.   

Late start Friday’s 

Please Remember that EVERY Friday is a late start day.  School starts at 8:40am and busses will pick up students exactly 1 hour 
later than regular scheduled times!  Please do not send students to school before 8:15am;  all staff are in meetings.  School  still 
ends at 1:55pm, drop off times do not change. 

 

2018 Jog-A-Thon “A Tribute To Heroes” 


